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SUMMARY OF PROPOSED USE HEARING
GENERAL REVENUE SHARING FUNDS

FISCAL YEAR 1980-81

Consistent with actions taken by the State Budget and
Control Board at its November 7, 1979 meeting which gave tentative
approval to 1980-81 budget recommendations pending the outcome
of this hearing, Executive Director Putnam conducted a public
hearing on possible uses of General Revenue Sharing funds in 1980-
81 on Tuesday, November 13, 1979. Notice of the hearing, which
was held in Room 202 of the Wade Hampton State O ffice Building
at 10:00 a.m ., was published in The Columbia Record on October
30, 1979. A copy of that notice is attached. Additional notice
of the hearing was given to all of the media by the Governor’s
Press Secretary and to organizations concerned with the interests
of senior citizens.

The hearing was attended by State Treasurer Grady L.
Patterson, Jr.; Comptroller General Earle E. Morris, Jr.; Senate

research staff member Fletcher Smith; and Donna K. Williams.



millC WARING NOTICI

The State Budget end Control
Boo'd will hold a public hearing on
the propened mr In fiscal year
'RBOBI ot general revenue sharing
entitlement fund* to be received by
’he South Carolina State Govern
ment pursuant to the State and
Local Fiscal Assistance Act of iw?
as amended by the State and Local
Fiscal Assistance Amendments of
t?7*

As o» September x 1979 there
were no unappropriated entitle
rment funds In the Revenue Sharing
Trust Fund it is estimated that
entitlement funds in the amount of
M1 000.000 will be received by the
State Government durino fiscal
vear iMO-ti

interested citizens are invited »o
attend this hearing and to present
written and oral comments ano
suggestions on the possible uses of
general revenue sharing entitle
ment funds by the State Govern
ment In fiscal year tBO Sl Written
comments also may be maned to
the Secretary, State Budget and
Control Board. PO Bom 12444,
Columbia. South Carolina W 11

This public hearing will be held
at 10 GCa m , Tuesday. November
13, 1979 in the Conference Room ot
the State Auditor s Office on the
second floor of the Aade Hampton
State Otfice Building, Columbia,
South Carolina

William A Mclnnis,
Secretary

State Budget end
Control Board

THE COLUMBIA RECORD
October 30, 1979
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